
   
 

TREASURER POSITION OPENING 
 

Effective March 28, 2022, the Buchanan City Commission hereby 

announces a vacancy in the position of Treasurer for the City of 

Buchanan. 

 

The City Commission may consider the hiring of a recruitment firm, 

such as GovHR, which is anticipated to provide a price quote for 

such services in time for review during the Monday, March 28, 2022 

7pm City Commission meeting. 

 

If the City Commission decides Monday night to not move forward 

with GovHR, Manager Grace will post the opening the next day 

herself and she will also consider researching other options to try to 

advertise the opening. 

 
 
 
 
 


